
 
 

ADDENDUM #2 

Rail Yards Request for Expressions of Interest 

 
 
The due date for proposals has been changed to September 10th at 3:00pm.  If you are unable 
to deliver your proposal to the 3rd floor front desk due to building closure, deliveries can be left 
with security at the front door of Plaza Del Sol, 600 Second Street NW.  An email confirmation 
will be sent to the point of contact on the proposal within 48 hours, to ensure receipt. 
 
The deadline for submitting RFEI questions has been extended to August 21st. 
 
A second optional pre-proposal zoom meeting is being offered on July 1st 2:00pm. 
 

 To register in advance for this meeting: 
 
https://cabq.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUqf-CuqjgiG9PeRXhRICliagdoSTLfDQNX 

 

 After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the meeting. 

 
 
Pre-proposal site tours are available on July 7th by appointment only.  Email kiverson@cabq.gov 
to schedule a site tour. 
 

  

https://cabq.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUqf-CuqjgiG9PeRXhRICliagdoSTLfDQNX

